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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As a  rock climber  and outdoor enthusiast, I would like to support increased access to wilderness areas in a

safe, respectful manner, that allows to preserve the integrity of wilderness areas. However, Restricting and

banning fixed anchors and bolts, will undeniably increase the risk of injuries to climbers and outdoors lovers,  like

me, and even decrease accessibility to wilderness areas. Please redirect those banning resources into creating

projects to increase wilderness safety and awareness at Climbing areas.

Thank you!!


